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OSCE Parliamentary Assembly
Tordenskjoldsgade 1

1055 Copenhagen K, Denmark
Tel: +45 33 37 80 40

Fax: +4533 37 80 30

E-mail: osce(@oscepa.dk
stephanie.koltchanov(@oscepa.dk

Attn. Ms. Margareta Cederfelt

Dear Ms. Cederfelt,

On behalf of the Central Election Commission of Bosnia and Herzegovina I would like to inform
you that the BiH Central Election Commission had on May 4, 2022 passed the Decision on
announcing and conducting the General Elections in Bosnia and Herzegovina in 2022. The General
Elections will be held on Sunday, October 02, 2022.

Since the forthcoming General Elections are of crucial importance and as one of the most important
evidence of fair, free and democratic elections is the presence and the assessment made by the
independent election observers, hereby the Central Election Commission of Bosnia and
Herzegovina would like to invite the representatives of the OSCE Parliamentary Assembly to
observe the electoral process in Bosnia and Herzegovina through its election observation missions.

Attached to this letter is the Decision on announcing and conducting the General Elections in
Bosnia and Herzegovina in 2022.

In case you would need any additional information please contact the Secretariat of the BiH Central
Election Commission via e-mail: mubera.vulovic@izbori.ba

Sincerely,

Danijela Ozme 7. 71000 Sarajevo, Bosna i Hercegovina
Telefon: +387 (0)33 251 300 Fax: +387 (0)33 251 329 E-mail: kontakt@izbori.ba Web adresa: www.izbori,ba

Offentligt



